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Hi,

I work at a commercial yoga space in Bellevue, WA where I see clients regularly. I was 
recently informed that 'smart' radio frequency meters will be installed, and that commercial 
spaces cannot opt out. I strongly feel that commercial customers should also have an 
individual choice to opt out of getting these upgraded meters. People spend a lot of time at 
their workspace, sometimes the same amount as they spend at home, and they should have the 
option to feel safe at work.

I teach pregnant women in this commercial space weekly, and my young daughter attends 
classes here regularly as well. Both children and pregnant women are sensitive populations 
whose radio frequency exposure limits have not been tested; I want to continue to see clients 
in, and bring my daughter to, an electromagnetically safe space. Elderly people come to this 
space and they should be considered as well.

These meters have NOT been UL tested and have been measured at levels much higher than 
safety levels in other industrialized countries. For the same ethical reasons that PSE has 
chosen to allow customers an opt out on the individual level, I strongly urge you to allow this 
on the commercial level. 

I have other issues with these meters as well in terms of billing issues an invasion of privacy.

Please confirm that you have received my email by responding to this email.
Please let me know if there is another person I need to speak to in order to voice these 
concerns. Would Ms. Feeser be the correct person to contact under Consumer Protection? 

Thank you for your consideration and time.

Sincerely,
Angelica Rose
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